
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 7-05-2007 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School (Year-end) 
7th Grade 28 
8th Grade 58 
9th   grade 50 
10th grade 46 
11th grade 35 
12th grade 34 
Total Jr.H 
& HS 

251 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th   grade 1 
8th grade 1 
9th   grade 6 
10th grade 2 
11th grade 4 
12th grade 2 
Total BEA 16 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th   grade 1 
8th grade 1 
9th   grade 1 
10th grade  
11th grade  
12th grade  
Total BEA 3 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 270 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 6-15-2007 through 7-05-2007 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 
Skipping 
Fighting 
Possession of tobacco 
Public display of affection 

Only discipline issues 
during summer school 
involved two HS boys who 
were sent home to shave. 

Off campus violation  



Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 
Staff Development  
 
Cathy Lutz/Belinda Schroeder Reg. 20- Science Workshop 
Rosa Cantu Reg. 20- RSCCC Update 
  
  
  
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
We have finished up summer school. 10 students attended in high school with 8 
credits being recovered by 7 students.  Three students did not complete the 
coursework required in Plato but the work they did will be saved and they should 
be able to finish it up when school starts back up. A senior from the 06-07 class 
who did not graduate passed the remaining ½ semester course that was needed 
and will receive a diploma.  
 
Sixteen junior high students attended with thirteen meeting the expectations.  
The three students who did not will have another chance to retest in a couple of 
weeks after they have spent some time working with the TAKS study guide and 
we expect and hope that they will meet the requirements at that time.  
 
All new textbooks and ancillaries/consumables for the 2007-2008 school year 
have been ordered and should start arriving in the next few days,  
 
The maintenance and custodial staffs are getting things repaired and polished up 
for next year and deserve to be recognized for the great job they are doing.  
  
I and all the members of the high school and junior high appreciate the 
time, effort, and wisdom that school board members give on our behalf. 
We recognize that without the great leadership from the school board and 
Mrs. Renken our direction of continued and greater success would not be 
possible. 
 
 


